COMMITTEE REPORT

 

Committee name: Percent for Art
 

Date submitted: June 7, 2007

 

Highlights for the upcoming month:  Annual Public Art Plan to Town Council
 

Last meeting date: May 21, 2007
 

Attendees: Haig Khachatoorian, Louise Stone, Frank Webb, Janet Kagan, Scott Radway, Dick Robinson, Kate Flory
 

Summary of discussion(s): The committee reviewed the Town Manager’s recommended Capital Improvement Plan and a draft of the proposed CHPAC Annual Public Art Plan, which identifies new Percent for Art projects for FY07-08.
The committee received an update on the Chapel Hill Public Library/Pritchard Park Art Garden project.  Artist Janet Echelman has requested a revised scope of services for the library project.  The committee discussed the options and asked Haig and Kate to call Echelman with additional questions in order to clarify her proposal.

The committee then reviewed the status of all current Percent for Art projects:
Town Operations Center: We are waiting for the Town to determine a date for the opening TOC dedication

Aquatics Center: The center is scheduled for completion in July 2008

Southern Community Park: A groundbreaking is scheduled for June 4, 2007

Greenways: A meeting will be scheduled with the Percent for Art Committee, a Greenways Commission representative, and Assistant Director of Parks and Recreation Bill Webster

Downtown: Ram Development Company is currently reviewing the artist contract

Community Center: We are waiting for the Town to find funds to replace the retaining wall

 

Action items for full commission to consider: Approval of the FY07-08 Annual Public Art Plan
 

Future action items: 
 

Next meeting scheduled: 

 

Submitted by: Kate Flory
